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Dear Families,

Welcome back, hope you all had a great half term.

We are looking forward to our class assembly on
Monday 21st November 2022 at 2:30pm. We are looking
forward to seeing as many family members as possible.
The children have received their Stone Age lines to
learn. Can you please help them to remember their
words. We will also be practising as a class over the
next couple of weeks and will be making some props
too!

Some of the children have asked if they can dress up in
a Stone Age costume for the assembly. Homemade
costumes will be great. An idea for a costume could be
an old black, brown or dark coloured t-shirt that can be
worn over their school uniform during assembly only.
(Please do not go to the expense of buying a stone age
costume).

In English, we are reading the book ‘Stone Age Boy’ and
will be learning to write a non-chronological report over
this half term.



In maths, we are learning to subtract 1 across a 10 and
subtract 10 across a 100. Our Kirfs for this term is to
count in multiples of 50 and 100.

In Science, our topic is ‘How Does Your Garden Grow?’
Children will be learning to identify the functions of
different parts of a flowering plant, explore the
requirements of plants for life and growth and
investigate the way in which water is transported within
a plant.

Our geography topic this term is ‘Weather and Climate’.

Remembrance Day

All next week year 6 will be coming round to classes
with poppies for Remembrance Day. Any donations will
be gratefully accepted for The Royal British Legion.

To mark remembrance day we will be making a poppy
wreath for our classroom door.

Reminders for next week

Class assembly Monday 21st November at 2.30pm

Please come and speak to us if you have any questions
or queries.

Ms Powell, Mrs Prior and Mr Phillips


